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Monday 14th August 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We understand that you will be starting to get prepared for the next school year by purchasing new 
uniform. Please ensure you follow our school uniform policy when making these purchases.  
Please see below to ensure your child is wearing all the correct uniform. 
We also have some uniforms which have been donated to school which will be on sale for a £1 
donation for each item. I will post some photos of what we have the last week in August and let 
you know when you can call into school to buy these. I have also been able to get the school 
cardigan and jumper reduced to £12.00 on the Price and Buckland website. 
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/schools/holy-spirit-primary-school.html  
 
Unform expectations for Holy Spirit  

 School tie  

 White shirt 

 Girls: School cardigan with Holy Spirit logo (available on Price and Buckland website)  

 Boys: School v neck sweater with Holy Spirit school logo 

(The v neck sweatshirt on Price and Buckland is for Nursery/Reception children only if to be 

bought to be worn as a tracksuit – please do not buy this if your child is in Year 1- Year 6)  

 Girls: white socks/grey tights 

 Boys: grey/black socks 

 Black school shoes (no trainers) 

 Hair accessories to be white, blue or yellow 

PE Kit 
 Plain red/green/yellow or blue polo shirt (the colour your child needs to wear will be 

dependent on which house they are in, alternatively they can wear a plain white polo shirt 
for PE) 

 Last year we introduced the school PE hoodie which was a great success – this can be 
purchased on Price and Buckland website and can be worn on PE/Forest school days with 
shorts or plain navy jogging bottoms. It can also be worn in the summer term  with summer 
uniform instead of school cardigan or jumper.  

 Navy shorts  
 In colder weather, the children are allowed to wear navy jogging suits.  
 Black pumps ideally for PE but trainers can be worn 
 Children will come to school in their PE kits on their PE day. Miss Walsh will inform you of 

your child’s PE day before we return to school on 4th September.  
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 Earrings if worn, must be small studs, not hoops. This is for health and safety reasons.  
 Jewellery and make up including nail varnish, are not to be worn in school.  
 Children should not have extreme hair cuts or have their hair dyed.  
 Watches can be worn but not smart watches are not allowed.  
 Pack lunches – make sure a rucksack is not used for packed lunch as these need to be 

stored on the lunch trolley and there is not room for a ruck sack.  
 Water bottles – these are very expensive for parents and carers – in Year 1 – Year 6 

children may have a water bottle with water or flavoured water but do not send in expensive 
ones as they often fall over and get broken. The water bottle should not be any bigger than 
500ml as well.  

 Snacks at playtime – parents in Year 1 – Year 6 may send in a healthy snack with their 
child to eat at playtime each day.  

 Packed lunches – please keep these healthy, fizzy drinks not allowed. Crisps and a treat 
may be included but no more than one treat such as a biscuit. Please consider your child 
having a school lunch – the menu is on our school website.  

 Make sure you label your child’s clothing as often cardigans/jumpers get lost and there are 
no names inside them! 

 

 

  
 

 
Kindest regards.  
 

 
Miss Sinead Walsh  
Headteacher  


